
210 N. Park Ave. 

Winter Park, FL 

32789 

P.O. Drawer 200 

Winter Park, FL 

3 2 7 9 0-02 00 

Tel: 407-740-857 5 

Fax: 407-740-061 3 

t m i @ t m i n c . c o m  

October 30,2006 
Via Overnight Delivery 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Communication 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0870 

RE: Universal Access, Inc. - Cancellation of Certificate and Withdrawal of Tariffs 
CLEC - Docket No. 991446-TX; Order No. PSC-99-2290-PPA-TT 
IXC - Docket No. 991447-TI; Order No. PSC-99-2291-PAA-TA 
Certificate Date: December 20, 1999 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing please find the original and three (3) copies of this request of the immediate 
cancellation of its Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to offer telecommunications 
services within the State of Florida and withdrawal of its tariffs, submitted on behalf of 
Universal Access, Inc. The Company does not have any customers in Florida and has ceased its 
operations for telecommunications in the state. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and 
returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing may be directed to me at 407-740-3008 or via 
email to cneeld@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Craig Neeld 
Consultant to Universal Access, Inc. 

CNks 

cc: Joe Myers - UAI 
file: UAI -FL 
tms: FLx0601 


